CORRESPONDENCE
9/30/2020
DOCUMENT NO. 09652-2020

Jacob Veaughn

From: Jacob Veaughn on behalf of Records Clerk
Sent: Wednesday, September 30, 2020 8:11 AM

To: ‘dmhfl@frontier.com’

Cc: Consumer Contact

Subject: RE: Protect our solar rights! Docket: 2020-0000

Good afternoon, David Hardingam

We will be placing your comments below in consumer correspondence in Docket No. 20200000 and forwarding your
comments to the Office of Consumer Assistance and Outreach.

Jacob Veaughn

Commission Deputy Clerk |
Florida Public Service Commission
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard
Tallahassee, Florida 32399
Jacob.Veaughn@psc.state.fl.us
850.413.6656

From: dmhfl@everyactioncustom.com <dmhfl@everyactioncustom.com>
Sent: Wednesday, September 30, 2020 2:04 AM

To: Records Clerk <CLERK@PSC.STATE.FL.US>

Subject: Protect our solar rights! Docket: 2020-0000

Dear Florida Public Service Commission,

Wanting to kill Net metering is simply greed they want free energy from it providers with no return as solar produces
during the day when the demand is the highest and take back at night.
So basically we help the electric company with the power we generate but they want to refuse to pay us

Sincerely,
David Hardingam
1709 W Humphrey St Tampa, FL 33604-1017





